[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Webb, John F MD [mailto:webb.john@marshfieldclinic.org]
> Sent: Monday, May 06, 2013 3:41 PM
> To: info@neverforgottenhonorflight.org
> Subject: Patrick Bradley
> 
> 
> 
> To whom it may concern,
> 
> I had the great pleasure to participate as a Guardian and  Medic for the
> 11th Never Forgotten Honor Flight last month.  It was a moving experience;
> one of the most incredible of my life.  I was lucky enough to see and hear
> Patrick Bradley address our group at the Iwo Jima Memorial.  I have reread
> the transcript of his comments, gratefully available on your website, and
> have thoroughly enjoyed reliving the moment.  I did happen to take a picture
> of Patrick at the Memorial just prior to giving his powerful story.  I
> assume you have others from the occasion, but will attach mine to this
> email, in case not.
> 
> I was also very impressed with the incredible organization of what has to be
> a highly complex project.  Your Board should be congratulated many times
> over for their dedicated work.
> 
> Thanks for allowing me to help with the Flight.  I hope I can do it again.
> 
> Sincerely,
> 
> John F. Webb MD
